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To: gina rosetta ruocco-osborne
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Re: Fwd: File# OZS 2020 0018, Ward 5

From: gina rosetta ruocco-osborne < > 
Date: November 16, 2020 at 12:16:36 PM EST 
To: nikita.jagtiani@brampton.ca 
Subject: File# OZS 2020 0018, Ward 5 

Here are my concerns:  the increasing traffic on Creditview both South and North 
We were told by city Planners years ago, that Creditview would not go into Williams Parkway 
to reduce traffic and try and keep Creditview a heritage road. 
Since 2019, we have had many new development proposals in this area, some 
residential  houses being built, a new school on Fallowfield, a proposed school on Creditview 
and a new plaza with condo units. 
This will make the corner of Creditview and Queen very dangerous  due to increased traffic. 
I have already added my concerns each time a proposal is sent that since we will be the only pre 
existing house at the corner, our home no longer feels safe and each time a new development 
happens, it increases our anxieties for safety in entering/ exiting our property.  The planning 
department needs to evaluate all proposed upcoming development as a whole and not in little 
parts to ensure that traffic can move safely and those of us so close to the lights have still some 
rights about safety. 
Regards 
Gina Ruocco-Osborne 

Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-
Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx  


